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17th Judicial District Court judge finalists selected 
Governor to appoint new district court judge 

 

 The Seventeenth Judicial District Nominating Commission has nominated three 

candidates for a district court judgeship created by the retirement of the Honorable Roberto 

Ramírez, effective Jan. 6, 2024. Nominees Sara Sheffield Price and Jeffrey D. Ruff, both of 

Denver, and Meghan P. Saleebey of Greeley, were selected by the commission on Dec. 20, 2023. 

 Under the Colorado Constitution, the governor has 15 days from Dec. 21, 2023, within 

which to appoint one of the nominees as district court judge for the Seventeenth Judicial District 

(Adams and Broomfield counties). 

 Comments regarding any of the nominees may be sent via e-mail to the governor at 

gov_judicialappointments@state.co.us 

 

 

Editor’s Note: Contact information for the three nominees  

 

• Sara Sheffield Price, 1100 Judicial Center Drive, Brighton, CO 80601, 303-654-3299 
• Jeffrey D. Ruff, P.O. Box 5326, Denver, CO 80249, 720-207-7393 

• Meghan P. Saleebey, 910 10th Avenue, Greeley, CO 80631, 970-475-2620  

 

 

 

 
This information is provided as an e-mail service of the Colorado State Judicial Department, Office of State Court Administrator, 1300 

Broadway, Suite 1200, Denver, CO 80203. To discontinue this service or update your e-mail address, please respond to this message with your 

name, contact information and any comments. 
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